HB 2028 —-- LIQUOR LICENSES
SPONSOR: Hoskins

This bill provides that a person whose liquor license has been
revoked will automatically be eligible for employment in an
establishment holding a liquor license five years after the date of
the revocation, and will be eligible to apply for a new liquor
license issuable at the discretion of the Division of Alcohol and
Tobacco Control.



